In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Last day to add fall classes
- · Student organization account renewal
- · AU short-term study in Europe!
- · MS&T Conference -- Resumes
- · New European program meeting
- · Attention faculty advisers -- Two-credit course!

General Announcements

- · Female a capella auditions
- · Interested in a trip to DC?
- · Figure models needed for art classes
- · Bellydance general meeting 5 p.m. Wednesday!
- · Concert Band and Jazz Band accepting new members!
- AU Dance Team try-outs
- · Are you interested in creating a Red Cross Club?
- · After 100 years, Robert's Rules still rule!
- · Share your internship or summer job experience
- · 2007-08 Work Study position
- · Book Board
- · AU Campus Job Opportunity
- · Westacott delivers opening convocation talk
- · Programs from Opening Convocation

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
11:00 AU Pep Band's 2nd Annual Band Camp!	9:30 Banner Navigation and Budget Training	11:00 AU Pep Band's 2nd Annual Band Camp!
1:00 Walk-In hours	1:00 Walk-In hours	6:30 Friday night services
6:00 First Spectrum meeting	6:00 Lifeguarding meeting7:00 Would you like to be European?9:00 AURS meeting	· Last Day to add courses, and drop A block classes

Last day to add fall classes

As published in the Academic Calendar (attached), registration for Fall Semester courses (other than B-Block courses) ends this Friday, Aug. 31. Students can register for A-Block and semester-length courses only until Web registration closes Friday night at midnight.

Registration after the deadline requires a Dean's approval and a trip to the Student Service Center in

Seidlin to register in-person. A \$35 late fee is assessed.

Looking ahead, the last day to DROP semester-length and A-Block Fall classes is Friday, Sept. 7. Attachment: Academic_Calendar_2007-08.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student organization account renewal

Official student organizations are required to renew their E-mail account each year. To do so, please follow the link below and submit the form. Thank you from ITS.

Link: Student Organization Account Renewal Form

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU short-term study in Europe!

"Appetites Abroad: The Literature, Enviornment and Art of Food" will be offered in the spring of 2008. Please click the attachment link for the details.

Attachment: Appetites Abroad

back to top Send Email Reminder

MS&T Conference -- Resumes

The Career Development Center is conducting a resume collection for the MS&T Conference via Saxon JobLink.

Students attending the conference are strongly encouraged to take paper resumes with them for direct distrubition via the employment center and also networking opportunities during the conference.

back to top Send Email Reminder

New European program meeting

Would you like to be European for a week? Come to the meeting of our new Model EU Program this Thursday at 7 p.m. in 309 Olin. The program includes a trip to Germany in January, where participants will act as EU leaders trying to resolve an international crisis.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Attention faculty advisers -- Two-credit course!

Advisees who need two credits to round out their schedule may enjoy taking Peer Leadership in Health and Wellness Education, LAS-200-01, CRN 12263. The course involves reading, discussion, and participation in campus-wide health education projects. Once the course is completed students are eligible to become Peer Educators or Student Athlete Mentors. See BANNER for a complete course description.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Female a capella auditions

The Lady Eight, AU's all female a capella group, is holding auditions on Sunday at 1 p.m. on the top floor of Miller. No experience is necessary, and no prepared audition pieces are required.

We are looking for sopranos, altos, and a beatboxer, so if you love to sing, please come audition! Contact Caitlin Gallagher at cg1@alfred.edu for more details.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Interested in a trip to DC?

Come to a planning meeting this Thursday, Aug. 30 at 5 pm at the Women's Leadership Center.

Details such as costs and itinerary are yet to be decided, but the likely theme is "Discover Feminism in DC," likely travel dates are Nov. 1-4, and likely destinations include the National Museum of Women in the Arts (http://www.nmwa.org/), and the Women Veteran's Memorial (http://www.womensmemorial...).

back to top Send Email Reminder

Figure models needed for art classes

Figure models needed for art classes. \$10 per hour. Fill out application in the Art Office, Harder Hall 212.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bellydance general meeting 5 p.m. Wednesday!

MEDO is having its first official meeting of the year in Miller 300 at 5 on Wednsday. Or outside the building if it's nice out. Just an informational meeting. Bring your schedules.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Concert Band and Jazz Band accepting new members!

The Alfred University Concert Band and Jazz Band have positions open for all instruments! No audition required. Some instruments available. Please see Mr. Chris Foster in Miller #003 for details, or call 871-2571.

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Dance Team try-outs

Mon. Sept. 3 & Wed. Sept. 5 at 5 p.m.

Try-outs will be held in the Miller Performing Arts building, room 300. Please bring a copy of your weekly schedule. Any questions, contact Steph at audanceteam@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Are you interested in creating a Red Cross Club?

Want to leave your mark on campus? We are looking for 3-6 students to create a Red Cross Club on campus at Alfred U. This is a great opportunity to reach out to the community and make a difference.

Red Cross Clubs act as an extension of the American Red Cross and organize campus-wide blood drive, community service projects and educate the community on disaster preparedness. Clubs have flexibility and can focus attention to areas and issues that they are interested in addressing i.e. health and safety, world hunger, disaster management.

For information contact Katy Irving at katy_irving@hotmail.com

back to top Send Email Reminder

After 100 years, Robert's Rules still rule!

A primer to the way that meetings should run and why Robert's Rules turn procedure into power. Facilitated by Professor Gary Ostrower. Program: Thursday, Sept. 6, 4 p.m., Women's Leadership Center. Faculty, staff, and students are encourgaged to attend.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Share your internship or summer job experience

The Career Development Center would like to know what you did this summer (or during the past year). If you had an internship or summer job that was rewarding or awful, please let us know.

Complete the (30 second) survey found at the link below and be eligible to win a \$25 iTunes Card.

Link: http://www.alfred.edu/cdc/Internship_Survey.htm

back to top Send Email Reminder

2007-08 Work Study position

JOIN OUR TEAM AS A PUBLICITY INTERN.

The Women's Leadership Center (WLC) seeks a dynamic and self-motivated intern to assist with writing, designing, and postering publicity materials for the WLC including flyers, newsletters, and reports. The intern will also perform general office duties such as creating/updating Excel spreadsheets, performing internet research, and assisting with event planning. They will work with the Director, Office Manager, and Intern staff as part of a team.

The successful candidate will have strong writing skills, an interest in women's issues, good attention to detail, and professional etiquette. Design experience and / or familiarity with Publisher a plus. The Women's Leadership Center follows the Alfred University equal opportunity employment policy.

This position requires a commitment of approximately 6 hours per week, and is paid at minimum wage.

Deadline to apply: Monday, Sept. 3. Resumes may be submitted electronically to **wic@alfred.edu**, or in person. Please submit a cover letter, resume and the name of one reference (preferably faculty). For more information, contact the WLC: (607) 871-2971.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Book Board

Looking to sell some text books or want to buy a used one. Check out the book board by clicking the link below.

Link: Book Board

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Campus Job Opportunity

Be A Part of Something Great ... Join the Saxon Phonathon Team! Benefits:

Work Study & Non-Work Study Positions Available, Flexible Hours (Sun.-Thurs. 6-9 p.m. & Sun. Day 2-5 p.m.), plus Job Skills to Last a Lifetime.

Apply At:

McLane Center on Wed. 8/22 during Orientation or Thurs.8/23-Fri.8/31 at Powell Campus Center 2nd Floor.

Contact Susan Suriani, Assistant Director University Relations @ 607-871-2144/ e-mail: suriani@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Westacott delivers opening convocation talk

Dr. Emrys Westacott delivered the address, "Between Loyalties and Ideals," at Thursday's opening convocation for Alfred University's 172nd academic year. Link: To read the full text of Westacott's speech...

back to top Send Email Reminder

Programs from Opening Convocation

If you would like a program from Opening Convocation, you can pick one up in the Provost's Office in Carnegie, third floor.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews